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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to urge you to reconsider the proposed boundaries for MacNamara and Melbourne. 
 
The Chapel Street suburbs of South Yarra, Prahran and Windsor are a cohesive community of 
interest and share the same social and cultural characteristics and I urge you to not divide them 
between the two electorates. I urge you to place them in MacNamara, as they are more compatible 
with the rest of the inner-south than with Melbourne north of the Yarra. To avoid being over quota I 
urge you to consider moving the Caulfield suburbs into Goldstein. 
 
Regards. 
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